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Individual and Sibling Photographs 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Our photographers AJS Photography will be visiting school on Friday 3rd October to 

take your child’s individual school photo. Photographs are taken throughout the 

school day so please ensure your child is in their full school uniform. 

 

Where possible, children will be photographed before they go to their PE lesson. If your 

child’s class has PE on a Friday, they should wear their school uniform on the top half 

i.e., polo shirt/dress and cardigan/jumper and their PE kit on the bottom half i.e., 

shorts/joggers. 

 

Sibling Groups  

There will be an opportunity after school for sibling group photographs. This session will 

take place in the Infant Hall after school, starting at 3.15pm. Sibling groups will be 

photographed on a first come basis. You are welcome to bring older siblings who 

attend Hamstel Junior School or younger pre-schoolers but please ensure they stay 

with you and they remain your responsibility while on the premises. Prams, buggies, 

scooters or bikes must stay outside of the hall and can be left under the canopy.  

Purchasing Photos 

Instructions about how to view and purchase photos will be shared on the day with 

your child bringing home a template sheet with an individual QR code. Simply use the 

QR code to view proofs, select packs and buy. If you have children in the Junior 

School you have the chance with AJS to combine packs and make full use of the 

discount codes offered. 

 

Pop the date in your diary – Friday 3rd October. 

 

Kind regards, 

Hamstel Infant School 

 


